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Subscription Information NOTE FROM THE EDITORS 

A subscription to the G D R Bulletin is for a calendar 
year. In ]989 the cost for two issues (Spring and Fall) 
will be three dollars for individuals, ten dollars for 
institutions. Foreign subscribers please add one dollar 
for postage. 

Your mailing label indicates the month and year 
when your subscription expires. For example, the 
following subscription expires in December 1989: 

Professor Winter 12/89 

Please renew in a timely fashion. 

Thank you. 

GDR Bulletin 
Published twice a year by the Department of Germanic 
Languages and Literatures, Box 1104, Washington 
University, f Brookings Drive, St. Louis, M O 63130 

Editor. Elke Segelcke 
Assistant Editor: Frank Schlossbauer 
Associate Editors: (Graduate Students) 

Carol Anne Costabile 
Stephanie B. Pafenberg 

Bibliography: Petra Herz 
Books Ordered: Petra Herz 
Book Reviews: Stephanie B. Pafenberg 
Conferences: Greg Baer 
Journal Notes: Mark Gruettner, Peter Dieckow 
Notes in Brief: Greg Baer 
Subscriptions: Carol Anne Costabile 
Travef and Exchange: Greg Baer 
Visiting Lecturers: Greg Baer 

We as editors are constantly trying to make the 
G D R Bulletin a better publication. In our search for 
more information we ask colleagues to feel free to 
send us any information which they have available 
concerning the G D R and related events. 

We would like to thank the German Department and 
Washington University for their endeavors during this 
past year to arrange visits by prominent G D R artists, 
scholars and dignitaries to the University. It is our 
feeling that these visits are helping us expand our 
knowledge of the G D R and keep abreast with recent 
developments. 

For the first time we have added a new section: 
"Interview." In this issue we are including excerpts 
from an interview with the G D R Ambassador to the 
U.S. , Dr. Gerhard Herder. We hope you wil l find his 
answers and insights into cultural and political ques­
tions of interest. 

Thanks are issued also to the many readers who 
have expressed interest in joining the staff of review­
ers. Should a reader be interested in a particular pub­
lication listed under "Books Received," he or she should 
feel free to request to review the specific work. 
Every effort wi l l be made on the part of the Bulletin 
to accomodate requests. Book review and related i n ­
quiries should be addressed to Stephanie B. Pafenberg. 

The G D R Bulletin is constantly updating and ex­
panding its subscription records. We are beginning a 
new subscription drive. Enclosed you wil l find a flyer 
describing the Bulletin and subscription rates. We ask 
that you pass it on to interested colleagues and inform 
your libraries about our publication. Every effort is 
being made to ensure that all subscribers receive their 
copies of the Bulletin on time. A l l subscription renew­
als and questions should be directed to Carol Anne 
Costabile. 

2

GDR Bulletin, Vol. 15 [1989], Iss. 1, Art. 1

https://newprairiepress.org/gdr/vol15/iss1/1
DOI: 10.4148/gdrb.v15i1.877


	Note from the Editors
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1382138603.pdf.uLwLO

